July 16, 1980

Mrs. Anna Karayan
5489 State Road
Parma, Ohio 44131

Dear Mrs. Karayan:

We wish to thank you for your thoughtfulness in sending us inform-
ation pertaining to 'the "Instructed Divine Lituray" which was held on
June 15th at the St. Gregory of Narek Armenian Church in Cleveland,
Ohio. It is our desire to see our people fully comprehend the meaning
of our ancient and beautiful Divine Liturgy and the "Instructed Divine
Liturgy" is one of a number of ways to accomplish this.

As you probably know our Diocese now publishes its official paper
"BEMA" and one of its functions 1s to cover local parish news from
around the Diocese. In this respect, the Bema staff are interested in
publishing an article on the St. Gregory of Marek parish. Thus, the
staff would appreciate 1t if the St. Gregory parish forwards the inform-
ation regarding recent events at the St. Gregory of Narek. A1l parish
news should be sent to the Diocese in care of Ms. Lynn Nakashian.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogfan
Primate




